GOV. MSG. NO. 15

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

January 14, 2003

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President .
And Members of the Senate
Twenty-second State Legislature

State Capitol

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Sirs and Mesdames:

I hereby withdraw the following name from Senate consideration
and confirmation:

Stephen S. Watarai

Director of the Department of Public Safety

Sincerely,
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LINDA LINGLE



